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Comments: Dear USFS staff,

 

I am opposed to prescribed burning in wilderness areas.  Instead, I favor Alternative C.  I favor prescribed

burning generally; just not in wilderness.  I sympathize with your urgency around reducing USFS fuel loads, but

the Wilderness Act prohibits this type of human intervention in wilderness, and I think the law has stood the test

of time well.

 

Thank you for your service.

 

Sincerely, Eric Dalton


